
WRITING A CONCEIT POEM IDEAS

Often used to teach metaphors or similes, conceit poems compare two seemingly unrelated things. Conceits were first
used in metaphysical poetry by 17th century poets, who often tried to shock the reader by the strangeness of the objects
being compared. Writing a conceit poem helps.

In the 17th century, a school of poets known as the metaphysical poets also often used conceits in their poetry.
Begin Properly A conceit poem should always begin with the metaphor. Post navigation. John Donne's poem
"The Flea" achieves both these goals with poetic conceit. Every symbolic detail of the poem works as part of
the metaphor. Metaphysical conceits are known to make sense intellectually rather than intuitively. As you can
see, there are many definitions of conceit. The comparison is an extended metaphor in which he compares her
eyes to a sea, her tears to a storm, her sighs to the stormy winds, and her body to a boat in a storm. It can be
simple and straightforward, such as: "My cat is like a bad grade. Similes and metaphors may explain things
vibrantly, but they tend to become boring at times because of their predictable nature. I am having to do this
not like Cousteau with his assiduous team. In storms and at sunset, with the metallic coils of the tide around
my fathomless arms, I am unable to understand the forms of my vanity or I am hard alee with my Polish
rudder in my hand and the sun sinking. The poem itself has no overarching conceit of its own. In fact, the
metaphysical poets greatly popularized the use of the device. And though it in the center sit, Yet when the
other far doth roam, It leans, and hearkens after it, And grows erect, as that comes home. Example of Conceit
in Donne's "The Flea" In this poem, John Donne speaks at length to his beloved about a flea, first pointing out
that the flea has sucked both their blood, and then arguing that, therefore, there is no excuse for her to be coy
about physical intimacyâ€”since their very blood has already been mingled inside the flea. Cite this Article A
tool to create a citation to reference this article Cite this Article. Last month, as you worked on similes and
metaphors, you may have found that some of your ideas were too hard to explain. Childbirth is like having a
nail driven through your foot. Emily Dickinson's poem "Because I could not stop for death" does this.
Example of Conceit in Dickinson's "Because I could not stop for death" The conceit in this poem by Emily
Dickinson is neither strained nor absurd, Petrarchan nor metaphysical. The rest of this entry will focus on the
the more technical definition of the term conceit. Example 4 First having read the book of myths, and loaded
the camera, and checked the edge of the knife-blade, I put on the body-armor of black rubber the absurd
flippers the grave and awkward mask. Take a look at our entry on extended metaphor for more information on
the broader use of the word conceit. However, many authors still like to create an unusual or even farfetched
extended metaphor that counts as a conceit example in order to surprise and intrigue their readers. This is
another example of a metaphysical conceit. Example of Conceit in Donne's "A Valediction: Forbidding
Mourning" The conceit of this poem by John Donne is that two lovers are described as the two points of a
compass. Donne does not want to start the day and instead stay there with his beloved; the fear he has is not of
a person cutting their time short together, but instead the unstoppable sun. Through the use of conceit, writers
are able to provide a new way of looking at a situation or object. I love to hear her speak, yet well I know That
music hath a far more pleasing sound; I grant I never saw a goddess go; My mistress, when she walks, treads
on the ground. Further, her conceits would not be described by nearly anyone as being strained, even if they
are elaborate. Most often in these poems, conceits were used to compare their lovers to beautiful things in
nature. Conceit develops a comparison which is exceedingly unlikely but is, nonetheless, intellectually
imaginative. She mentions that she is cold "my tippet, only tulle" and so, unprepared for the trip. To help
younger students organize their thoughts, consider giving them a graphic organizer with different sections.
The Encyclopedia Brittanica entry on Metaphysical Poets: An overview of the metaphysical poetry movement,
with some helpful information on how they used conceits. By the start of the seventeenth century, Petrarchan
conceits were seen by many writers and critics alike as having become a stale poetic convention in which trite
and melodramatic comparisons were drawn. Writing a metaphysical conceit doesn't seem so hard now. This
entry focuses solely on the fifth definition listed in this dictionary. Apply the understanding that usage is a
matter of convention, can change over time, and is sometimes contested. To show off a bit. Metaphysical
conceits, like those in the poems of John Donne, make long and unlikely comparisons between two things, for
instance like comparing a flea to the physical union of two lovers. This month, take your metaphors further.


